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31st  May 2018 

SYD13/00116 
DA No N0367/12 

Mr Marc Bellomo 
98 Wakehurst Parkway 
ELANORA HEIGHTS NSW 2101 

Dear Mr Bellomo 

Proposed Subdivision and Construction of Residential Dwellings 

I refer to your e mail dated 30th  May 2018 requesting Roads & Maritime Services (RMS) review the 
RMS condition requiring "The area required for road should be identified as a separate lot in any 
plan of subdivision". 

RMS would raise no objection to the alteration of the above condition to "The area required for 
road should be identified on any plan of subdivision". 

Do not hesitate to call and discuss the above, if required 

Yours sincerely 

i 
John Huds5in' 
Land & Dy'Velopment Manager 
Property4 Acquisition Branch 
BusinOs Services Division 
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